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Hello my name is Caleb pop. I own my own adult foster care home. I am opposed to 

bill 3838 due to multiple reasons mostly the cost it will take. After listening to the 

hearings I could tell most of the people approving this bill said it was for have better 

trained and better payed caregivers. I would like to state that in my care home any 

caregiver I hire I train personally and pay them to shadow me on a few days of work 

where I do all the work and they learn from how I do things in the care home. I pay 

very well per hour and my caregiver has had no problems with anything. I know a lot 

of other care homes personally train each caregiver how they run things specific to 

their homes. I don’t see how an untrained caregiver in a care home would stay 

employed in the first place.  


